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9th November 2021 
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Anti-Bullying Week (15th – 19th November) 
 

 
Next Monday sees the start of Anti-Bullying week all over the country. This week is an annual UK 
event, which aims to raise awareness of bullying and to highlight ways of preventing and 
responding to it. In our school, the children will be taking part in different activities every day. 
 
To kick off the week, on Monday 15th November, we will be asking the children to come to school 
wearing odd socks. This day helps us to recognise that everyone is unique and different, 
and that we all need kindness and respect.  
 
This year the theme is ‘One Kind Word’, emphasising the positive impact a small gesture or 
comment can have on someone else’s day. We will be giving the children ideas for this and, of 
course, sharing their thoughts and ideas too. Please feel free to contact us if your child does 
anything that we could share with their friends – we would love to be able to do that! 
 
We look forward to sharing some of our activities for the week with you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss A Whitney 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


